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MEMORANDUM

FOR ; The Directors
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau
Forest Management Bureau
Mines and Geosciences Bureau
Land Management Bureau

FROM , The OIC Director
Policy and Planning Service

SUBJECT : RECOMMENDATION ON REGULATORY IMPACT
ASSESSMENT TRAINING

DATE : 22 MAY 2023

Pursuant to Section 5 of Republic Act No. 11032 otherwise known as the Ease
of Doing Business Act of 2018, all proposed regulations related to the provision of
services covering business and non-business-related transactions shall undergo
Regulatory Impact Assessment (RIA). Existing regulations can also be subjected to
RIA for the purpose of improving regulatory quality.

In order to smoothly implement RIA in the Department, we are recommending
the Bureaus, from which most of the Department’s regulatory policies emanate, to
program and conduct a Training on RIA (whether basic or advanced) RIA for their
respective personnel.

Your offices may tap the Development Academy of the Philippines or other
training providers like the University of the Philippines NCPAG, both of which are
tapped by the Anti-Red Tape Authority.

Should you be interested in tapping DAP, you may contact Ms. Lea S. Peralta,
Project Manager of the Modernizing Government Regulations Program via email
peraltal@dap.edu.ph.

For your information and consideration, please.

Veﬂ CHERYL LOISE ‘ . LEAL
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